
 
 

GSC 2020 | General Body Meeting 

June 29th 2020 

Discussed items: 

•  Ammar communicated that, from the educational domain group meetings, the access to students 
will be granted only after all buildings are all declared open. Only experimental labs are open.  

• For the Fall semester, hybrid system will be implemented for courses. The library initially 
proposed to open while only allowing a maximum of 100 people at once.  

• Regarding the academic calendar survey, student body recommendation was taken. For Spring 
2022, 57% of students voted to start the semester on January 23rd. This means both the last week 
of classes & finals are after Eid break; Eid break May 1-7, then last week May 8-14, then finals 
start on May 15th. 

• Sarah discussed that the orientation program staff were so receptive, but they cannot incorporate 
it into the program as mandatory. The program is recommended to be extend into series.  

• Marram updated on TEDx progress. They came up with two themes: resilience and new era. The 
committee is currently waiting for a faculty advisor.  

• Sarah discussed the three divisional committees, with leveraging the autonomy and the 
connections to the GSC at the same time. We need to establish a framework to help with 
regulations and tasks.  

• GSC has access to VPs and leadership, where it changed the game with 
• Mawadah updated recent efforts on social media. Ammar suggested collaborating with Michael 

for his strong presence.  

Action Items: 

Action Item Assigned to Due Date 
Track down divisional committee 
members 
 

Sarah  13/07/2020 

Determine a faculty advisor for 
TEDx 

Maram 13/07/2020 

Boost social media presence  Mawadah and Michael  On going  
 


